

Dear Pastor,

The MINISTER'S PROFILE is attached for you to complete and return. It will give us a sketch of you as a person - your character, capacities, interests, experience and desires.

This PROFILE will help those who are involved in pastoral search and placement, both within our Fellowship structure and in our local churches. It will describe your potential to meet the perceived pastoral needs of the church.

The profile reflects questions asked by Pastoral Search Committees. Some answers will be facts; others will be valued judgments; some reflect choices and commitments. Please avoid using clichés and "motherhood statements". Any questions you choose not to answer will not disqualify you, but you can anticipate them being raised during interviews.

Please note that you will only be able to enter as much information as each text box allows. Should you feel that further information is necessary or if you have other comments you think would be helpful for a search team to read in advance of an interview, please use the additional blank page included at the end of the profile form. While we do not ask for a picture to be attached to this form, if you would like us to have a digital picture that can be passed along to allow a search team to put a face to a name, please send it as a separate attachment to fellowshipatlantic@gmail.com. Because this profile form may go through future revisions we ask that you always check with the Regional Office to see that you have the most current version and that you not pass this form along to others but instead have them contact us directly for the most recent template.

We believe in the Lord's personal headship of each church and in His guidance in lives. Like you, we pray for and seek wisdom from the Holy Spirit in making decisions. This profile is an integral part of God's process, not a substitute for it.

Pastoral Profiles are processed through our Fellowship's Regional Ministry Centres. They will be given to churches according to their criteria. Generally, several profiles will be sent to a church. It is in your best interest to inquire by phoning me on a quarterly basis to determine if your profile has been sent to any churches and to keep it active. Please notify Fellowship Atlantic when you accept a pastoral position so that your profile can be withdrawn from circulation.

Blessings in Him!

Glenn Goode Regional Director Fellowship Atlantic